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9th February 2018 

This week our star is Sean for 

showing determination and 

perseverance when he has found 

things tricky   

Stars of the Week 

Nursery News 

This Week  
This week we were excited to see something had eaten our 

hedgehog food in the feeding station. We have topped up 

the feeding bowls ready for half term.  We also had a 

fabulous day on Wednesday when we celebrated Chinese 

New Year with the Reception Class. We used a globe to find 

out were China is and discovered it is a much larger country 

than ours. We created lanterns, dragon puppets, used paint 

to write Chinese symbols and tried noodles and prawn 

crackers. In the afternoon we created our own Dragon 

Dance in the hall making our own music to dance too. 
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After Half Term  
The 1st week back we will read ‘Detective Dog’ and 

become detectives ourselves during forest schools to 

solve a mystery. We will bake ‘Scooby Snacks’ and 

take them home as a treat for dogs we may know. 

In phonics we will recap the sounds learnt so far and 

move onto ‘i’. We will also in maths order numbers 0-5. 

0-10 and even try 10-20 if we can. 

Dates for your Diary 

19th February – Back to school 

29th March – Break up for Easter 

 

Please Note 
We plan do Show and Tell in 

nursery on a Wednesday and a 

Friday after half term. We can 

then make sure we give the 

children an opportunity to talk 

about an object from home. 

 

We hope you have a restful and 

enjoyable half term and look 

forward to seeing you all back in 

nursery week commencing 19th 

February 

 

 

Reminders  
 The staff caring for and educating  your children 

are Mrs Potter, Mrs Maltby, Mrs Charlton and Mrs 

Wall. 

 Please make sure your child has wellies and a 

waterproof coat in nursery at all times. (no crocs or 

laces if possible) 

 If you are likely to be late picking up or someone 

else is picking up your child please phone and let us 

know. 
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